
 

2021 Membership Newsletter 
  

 

Membership time! 

  

Thank you for supporting the Nemaha County STEP Foundation. It is 

membership time! A special thanks to those who have already renewed their 

membership. To see the current 2021 members, click here. 

COVID may have slowed down some grant recipients in 2020, however, the 

Centralia Schools were able to complete the replacement of the playground border 

and mulch with an 8-inch rubber border and rubber mulch before COVID hit. 

The playground is a much safer place to play thanks to a $4,000 grant from the 

Glen J. Meyer Advisory Fund of the Nemaha County STEP Foundation. 

https://www.nemahastep.org/current-members.cfm


              



   

  

  

Comfort for patients during testing has become a wonderful improvement at the 

Sabetha Community Hospital thanks to the $4,256 awarded from the STEP 

General Endowment Fund. Items replaced included an blanket warmer, ECHO 

table, and wheelchairs.  

  

  



 

  



 

  



 



 

  

YOUR 2021 Membership supports grants given in Nemaha County. Thank you so much for 

making Nemaha County a great place to live and work! 

  

Click this link to renew online: www.nemahastep.org. 

  

Business/Group Membership $60.00 

Family Membership $50.00 

Individual Membership $30.00 

http://www.nemahastep.org/


  

Thank You!  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Our Contact Information 

Nemaha County STEP Foundation 

PO Box 165 

Seneca, KS 66538 

785-294-0312 

www.nemahastep.org 

  
 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

https://u7272357.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=kJMG3X6L44yIgXoF3JWc4WlsXdB4InG3erW9zkNSjrqgcVY2LSlWuh80cACprhP3vWc9_XGg6XRhR-2Fv8BhefBCp8GobtZFDS-2F9y3-2BvDViJX6GD2Wr0DSESj0t8hFJfSyJTugRLz9Iu15lMSW7gy3VpaGw-2B0pyRozxHABLvEkozDqDbn8NLbrH-2FEmrJxLD-2BRRP9LFNe2UTx-2FzlXMTG8dPNcyLadF5kPmqCQcH8f43uinzGmTICkmjzPaklWwRdcOX-2FVTg-2BXmwgHvwgO2Ycw-2Be5fyX7tCLTNtt6IjlraizBYDp0fqYetiRTnY99jNRhx3NqRFBj

